
In Memoriam: José Bruno Del Rio-Malewski (1991-2024) 

Bruno was Ph.D. student and an integral part of our lab over the last two years.  His 
passing was a shock to us all.  His Ph.D. research was focused on gaining baseline 

concentrations in microplastics from common aquatic invertebrates and fishes in four 
river systems in central Texas.  His presence and deep conversations among lab 

members will be greatly missed. 

 


